
St Leonard’s First School proudly welcome parents,          
both existing and new, to come and help us to 

celebrate our “Good” Ofsted with a hot drink and a mince 
pie! 

 

If you have a child who is eligible to start school in          
September 2023, please join us for a tour of our school and 

to talk to our friendly staff team. 

 

If you are unable to attend the coffee morning, please call or 
email to book an alternative appointment to view the school. 

Telephone: 01538 266292 

Email: office@st-leonards-ipstones.staffs.sch.uk 

 

Open  Morning  

Thursday 1st December  

10am—11.30am  


